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NEWS RELEASE: Commission schedules telephonic hearing on proposed land transfer in 

Valley County. 

 

BOISE (Jan. 7, 2025) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission will hold a telephonic public 

hearing on Jan. 14 to take testimony on an Idaho Power application to transfer 1.07 acres of land. 

 

The land is located in the McCall-Donnelly Transmission Corridor in Valley County. Idaho 

Power is seeking commission approval to transfer the land to an adjacent landowner for $1,900. 

The proposed transfer would allow Idaho Power to reserve the land as an easement if the 

commission approves the transfer. 

 

The telephonic hearing will begin at 11:00 a.m. (MST). Those interested in submitting testimony 

can do so by calling 1-415-655-0001 and entering meeting number 2869 447 9165 when 

prompted. 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7445. 
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